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Hope Mills WIC Site Closed for Repairs, Clients Diverted to Health Department  

 
FAYETTEVILLE – The Hope Mills WIC Office located at 2622 Hope Mills Road is currently closed for 

repairs. Clients who have a scheduled appointment should report to the Cumberland County Health Department 

located at 1235 Ramsey St. in Fayetteville.   To schedule an appointment, please call 910-433-3730. 

 

The Hope Mills WIC office will reopen once repairs are complete. The Health Department does not have a 

projected date at this time. 

 

-end- 


